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31st March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

 

As the time approaches to say “goodbye” to Mrs Mathlin, we also approach the time to say “hello” to 

our interim Head. Our new permanent Head, Mrs Bartlett, will join us in September and until she is 

in place we are pleased to announce that Miss Walker will be our interim Head, supported by Mrs 

Bailey and Miss King. 

 

 

Having Miss Walker as our interim Head gives us continuity across the Federation, keeping a 

familiar face for the children and a close knowledge of our school community. We welcome her to 

the role and look forward to the next term at Winklebury Federation.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

 
 

 

Jeannette Meredith 

Chair of Governors 

Winklebury Federation 

 

 
 


